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Driveway Pipe Policy 
March 2018 

 

The Highway Department’s policy requires the landowner to install or replace driveway pipes.  The 

pipe shall be installed in accordance with the department’s permit requirements.  This policy is in 

effect for the entire county highway system including primary and secondary roads.  The ONLY 

exception for county installed drive pipes is as follows: 

 

1.  The department will replace or install driveway pipes, if required, for a road 

reconstruction / rehabilitation project. 

 

2.  The department will replace or install driveway pipe if the department is conducting a 

sodding / drainage / ditching program on a road. 

 

The Highway Superintendent must be consulted if there is a question or a specific installation that is 

different from the above. 

 

For questions, comments or concerns, please contact the highway department at 315-866-1193.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


